
February 26th, 1942

Mrs. E.Hill
U. S. Employment Dept.
Pearl & Houston Streets
Monterey, California 

Dear Mrs.Hill,
This is to express our appreciation for the help 

given us to evacuate the Japanese Aliens from the 
peninsula.

We feel that in assisting you and the Japanese 
aliens in the recent evacuation was one of the ways of 
serving our government during this present emergency, 
as well as, exercising our duties as useful citizens, 
and we are grateful to you for the opportunity given 
us in helping with this work.

May we also express in behalf of Mrs. Hasegawa,
Mr. Tani and all others concerned their appreciation 
for your kind efforts regarding their special problems.

We are always anxious to serve our country and our 
comunity, and we do hope you will not hesitate to call 
upon us whenever we can be of assistance to you or to 
your office.

With our kindest regards, we remain,

Respectfully yours,

J.A.C.L. MOMTREY PENINSULA
CHAPPTER

KO:FK Kaz Oka,President


